
Dear

Submissions to the draft Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of
Practice close this Friday, 23 June 2023 at 5.00pm (AWST).

Learnings from the non-binding Voluntary Code will be used to inform
potential obligations on embedded network sellers under the upcoming
Alternative Electricity Services (AES) framework. The AES framework
aims to ensure end-use customers of new and emerging alternative
electricity services access to customer protections relevant to the
service being provided.

Submissions should be sent to EPWA-Submissions@dmirs.wa.gov.au.
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Dear Energy Policy WA Team

Great initiative,  Things are getting tougher and tougher. It's very difficult to survive in current economic
situations and embedded power charges are one of the killing factors of our liquidity. 

Please protect the small businesses by amending the existing draconian rule.

If Shopping centers are allowed to charge embedded electricity supply the small business tenants should be
allowed to buy electricity from the market as well OR please put some rule on landlords on recharging electricity
charges to the tenants. 

I firmly believe that the new law should be introduced to stop shopping center landlords from making profit from
the embedded charges.

 

 

On Mon, Jun 19, 2023 at 4:50 PM Energy Policy WA <EPWA-news@mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au> wrote:

Having trouble viewing this email? View Online
Image

Voluntary Embedded Networks Code of Practice Case

mailto:EPWA-Submissions@dmirs.wa.gov.au
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:EPWA-news@mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au
https://epwanews.mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au/ch/77663/jsbq6/2890863/gTWx9woFc1Uj.gzrZctjjVtIN9asnvabYyjdPq38.html



